HE 12/64

# TATE TO UNITED TO CONTINUES

segral ontones of molecular Sivia vounder set but any officer sendence best estrope of the Late of the control of the Control



MONDAY Evening, December 21st, the Annual Christmas
Decorating Contest will be judged. We are cooperating
with the Old Lee Highway Civic Association by swapping judges.

In our contest prizes will be given in the following categories and amounts:

1. Outdoor lighting.
2. Indoor decorating visible to the outside. 2nd \$5.00

Indoor decorating visible to the outside. 2nd \$5.00.
Special effects. 3rd \$3.00

We hope the increased number of prizes offered will encourage all our talented residents to participate in this most festive season of the year.

Vol. 4 No. 1

QUIDNUNC?

Page 2

## 2 ANNUAL MEETINGS HELD ...

#### ... CIVIC ASSOCIATION

At the Annual Election Meeting of the CCH Civic Association held on October 27th, a new slate of officers was unanimously elected. Their names, etc. are listed on the previous page. We hope you will keep this information handy and that you will get to know our new and enthusiastic board. In our next Quidnunc? we will publish the names of the Block Captains. We do not as yet have a complete coverage of CCH so please say "yes" if you are asked to assist in this way. We are definately planning on another "Get Acqueinted" coffee for the last week in January. If you want to attend, or know of someone you would like to bring along, call your Area Representative after the next Board meeting, which will be on January 12th, for time and place. These coffees have been most interesting and informative and we found that the "old timers" were having as much fun as the "new comers" hence, the name change! We hope you will come to at least one of them during the year so call us and we'll continue as long as there is a demand.

### ... RECREATION ASSOCIATION

At the Annual meeting of members of the Country Club Hills Recreation Corporation held October 28th Officers and Directors elected were:

President: Jack Cramer

Vice-Pres: Stuart Pettingill Treasurer: Ted Magnusson Secretary: Betty Denton

Directors: John Engstrom Jim Fyfe

John Haas F. Silverthorne

Bob Hahn Walt Troyer Ralph Louk Marilyn Tschirgi Jim Matthews Joe Vignes

EVERYBODY IN THE POOL!! -- FOR CHRISTMAS--

Walt Troyer

Tony Kellogg

Give your whole family a real treat this year by presenting them with a membership in the Country Club Hills Swimming Pool.

With only 13 available memberships left, make sure your family gets into the swim of summer fun. We have reached the point where your membership is a good investment.

In addition to swimming, the following activities will be available next summer: Swimming Lessons, Swimming Team Competition, Teen Swimming Nights, Badminton, Tennis (2) double courts, Wading Pool.

For additional information or applications, please call Walt Troyer, Cr. 3-0950.

\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*

#### VERY LAST MINUTE ADDITIONS----

Cr.-3-Black Walnuts, all shelled available at \$1.50 per lb. -June Titus 6763 Baby sitter-Vicki Baker, 14 yrs. - Cr. 3-2851

FOUND- Cat, gray striped, male, owner please call Mrs. Rhoads, Cr.3-2872. BLOODMOBILE- Red Cross - December 18th at Woodson High School, 10:00 A.M. to 3:45 P.M. Child care and rides available, call 273-1820. This is a most important time of year for giving blood since the accident rate increases

so greatly.